Bruce MclLaren Intermediate School
Principal’s Update: 4 March 2021

Kia ora koutou katoa

Thank you to everyone for supporting our students to continue with their learning journeys while at home
in Covid-19 Alert Level 3.

Teachers are impressed with the level of engagement to the online learning programmes, zoom meetings
and interactions that their students are involving themselves in.

Attendance = Engagement = Achievement.
We look forward to hearing of the change in Alert Levels soon and being back at school.

Remember that all Alert Level processes and procedures for our school, under the direction of the MOE
& MOH guidelines, are on our school website.

BMIS staff is well versed in entering and exiting Alert Levels and will endeavour to ensure our students
have seamless transitions with these when back at school.

Your support is vital to keep your child's learning on track.

NB: if you have any questions, comments or compliments, please do not hesitate to contact your child's
teacher or me.

Stay safe, stay well, stay at home!
WE'VE GOT THIS!

Kia kaha, kia toa, kia manawanui.
Nga mihi

Liz Wood - Principal



